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Hello, 
 
I am writing to you to express my concern regarding the plans to build more houses on the forest of Blean. 
Considering how historic Canterbury is and how old are forests are I think it’s important that we keep that nature 
intact. Not to mention habitats for animals, and walks for the public. It’s a space that is very important to many 
locals and building on it would be a real shame. 




